
 

 

In June 2025, Basketball Club Eaton House visited for a session of 

friendly games. Great fun was had by all, and new friends made. The 

games were played in a half court format with all club players getting 

a chance to experience a fixture style event.  

The Years 3 & 4 results were a draw, with wins, draws and losses to 

both BWA and Eaton House. Years 5 & 6 were a win for BWA with our 

strongest team not losing a game. We hope to make this a regular 

event that continues throughout the year. 
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